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Mr. Stephen Mayne
Crikey.com

Dear Stephen,

On behalf of the board of the Cinema Owners Association of
Australia | am writing to thank you for your participation at
this year’s National Conference.

| hope that the event provided you with a suitable forum and
that, long term, your involvement will prove beneficial. The
feedback that we have received from those in attendance at
your presentation has been very positive.

Once again, many thanks for taking the time to address the
delegates and we may contact you at another time if we can
provide an opportunity for the Association’s membership to
hear an update in your area of expertise.

Yours sincerely,

me

Dee Cavanagh
Program Co-ordinator



